



OFCEIVED

P.O. Box 34 5240 - 52 Ave BERWYN, AB TOH 0E0

Phone: (780) 338-3845 Fax: (780) 338-2222 Email: info@mdpeace.com

September 17, 2021

Victor Benz, President
The Alberta Fish and Game Association
13045 – 156 Street NW
Edmonton, Alberta T5V 0A2

Dear Mr. Benz:

RE: Cervid Harvesting Preserves

Council of the Municipal District of Peace No. 135 reviewed your letter and one from the Alberta Elk Commission at their September 14, 2021 Council meeting. The following motion was passed unanimously:

Ken Herlinveaux:

264/21

MOVED that a letter be sent to the Alberta Fish & Game

Association advising that the MD of Peace Council supports their belief that game ranching is in direct conflict with the conservation of Alberta's

wild cervid populations and that Council is in opposition to the

legalization of Cervid Harvesting Preserves in Alberta and further, that a

copy of the letter be sent to the Alberta Elk Commission.

Carried

Council does not believe that harvesting preserves are a humane and fair method of hunting wild animals.

Yours truly,

Robert Willing, Reeve M.D. of Peace No. 135

cc: John Cameron, Chair, Alberta Elk Commission